
    
 
 
Summary of the public consultation meeting regarding Temporary Use Permit No. 289 held on January 28, 2025 at the 
Canoe Valley Recreation Centre, 100 Elm Street, Valemount with attendance in person. 
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Those Present: Director Dannielle Alan (Chairperson) 
Daniel Burke, Planner III, RDFFG  
Justin Kim, Planner I, RDFFG (Secretary) 
 
The applicant (George Cook) attended. No members of the public attended. 

  
Open the Public 
Consultation: 
 

Director Alan opened the public consultation meeting at 6:34 p.m.  

Introductions and 
Chair Opening 
Statement:  
 

Director Alan introduced themselves and the Regional District staff in attendance and read the 
Chairperson’s Opening Statement.  

Presentation from 
Development 
Services: 

Justin Kim provided an overview of the proposed Temporary Use Permit No. 289 and advised 
that referral comments and all other background information were available in the binder at the 
back of the room and on the Regional District’s website.  

  
Submissions: Justin Kim advised that no submissions were received ahead of the public consultation meeting.  
  
Presentation from the 
Applicant: 

- Intention is to reapply and to answer any potential questions from interested public. 

  
Director Alan: - Were there any issues or challenges with following the Permit? 
  
Applicant  
(George Cook): 

- No challenge in following the permit; the main challenge was the Jasper fires and the closure 
of the highway.  

  
Director Alan -     Any further comments for the first time? 

-     Any further comments for the second time? 
-     Any further comments for the third time? 

  
Director Alan: 
Chair Closing 
Statement: 

Asked for final submissions of any written comments to be provided to Administration.  
Advised that no further comments can be submitted after the close of the meeting. 

  
Close the Public 
Consultation Meeting: 

There being no further comment, Director Alan closed the public consultation meeting at 6:48 p.m. 


